
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Owner/Occupier 
 
 
 

 Our ref: LPSYB 
 Date: 16th September 2019 

 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
RE: Proposed changes to pricing and allocation of parking permits 
 
I am writing to confirm that Lancashire County Council's cabinet has agreed 
changes to residents' parking schemes to make them work fairly and consistently 
across the county. 
 
The cost of a permit and types of permits available previously varied as the 
schemes were established by different district councils.  The changes means there 
will be a standard price of £25 for annual permits. 
 
The new scheme will also replace the scratch card visitor permits which means 
that, where the individual scheme allows, people can buy permits which can be 
used for a full year. These permits will be charged at the standard £25 
administration fee which applies to all other resident parking permits. 
 
To support environmental challenges there will be no charge for permits for 
vehicles that are powered solely by an electric battery. 
 
The attached notice outlines the changes that will be effective from 7th October 
2019.    
 
Please also find attached the terms and conditions which apply to all Lancashire 
wide resident permit schemes. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Chris Nolan 
Traffic Regulation Officer 
 
Enc. 


